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Cody Grussendorf

From: ray renner <ray_renner4@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 3:01 PM
To: House Fisheries; Senate Community and Regional Affairs
Cc: Rep. Louise Stutes; Sen. Gary Stevens
Subject: Senate Bill 63

Good Afternoon, 
  My name is Ray Renner and I am a commercial fisherman that lives in Cordova year round. Our towns main 
source of income is commercial fishing. I strongly oppose Senate Bill 63. Our rural fishing towns cannot afford 
to loose our raw fish tax.  Thank you for your time.  
-Ray  


